
MRRA Club meeting August 13th 2024

Attendees:

Kathy McGowan
Matt O’Brien
Dottie Semonian
Mark Romanowsky
Gavin Sadler
Peg Landry
Bob Bowen
Carl Popolo
Wilma Brieland
Anne Anderson
Jen Lown
Bronwyn Chapman
Ashley Blake
Zoe Pappas
Barbara Mack- thank you for the fruit, cheese & crackers and drinks!
Byrce Condon
Kat Flinner- thank you for the cantaloupe!
Liz Albert

Safety Message-
Tree fell going up right after bridge
Kate sent Mark a note in terms of docks and a possible deterrent for birds
Device that with wind twirl “ribs” that deter the birds-these will be purchased

Equipment update - Equipment committee-a few maintenance items in progress-

Ashley has been the head coach at UML
Happy to coach -help with training plans

Membership and Programs - 70 members -
Learn to Scull
Learn to Sweep
Open Sweep

Ashley Blake - would like to present opportunity for coached sessions, strength and conditioning
- rigging

TRR- Update - Save the Date Sunday October 6th

BH will be restricted to staff only



Or if raining lobby only for registration

Joe B beach
Dottie stakes
Bob direct porta potties
Kat registration
Matthew finish
Erin boathouse - docks
Bob manual timing
KC working closely with us

Spread the word for volunteers for TRR

45th supporters
45th addition medal
Stickers at registration

Photographer for pictures


